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Up coming events…. 
Breakfast Club –open Thursdays & Fridays 
 
Thursday Canteen open Thursday  
Every Monday Gymnastics- wks 2, 3, 5, 8, 9, 10 
Wed 6 Nov Movie /PJ/Games Day 
Thur 7 Nov Kings Point Water Park Excursion 
Fri 8 Nov Sports Activities 
Tues 12 Nov Aboriginal students transition day 

at BBHS 
Wed 13 Nov Open classroom for Kinder 2020 

parents 4pm 
18-22 Nov Kinder Orientation 9.30-11am 
Wed 20 Nov Moruya High School Yr7 2020 

Orientation Day. 
18-28 Nov Swimming Scheme 
Fri 22 Nov Colour Explosion Fundraiser 
Fri 29 Nov Presentation Day 
Tues 3 Dec Batemans Bay High School Yr7 

2020 Orientation Day. 9.10am-
3.10pm 

 

As you are reading this, we are well 
underway into our 3-6 school 
excursion.  We are having a blast! 

Excursions are so important in providing 
experiences for students and these memories will 
stay with them for a life time. This week we will be 
very busy attempting all things new (including iFly 
- skydiving, yikes!). 

Thank you to Mrs Schuchmann who will be 
supervising the school in my absence. Mrs 
Schuchmann and I, will communicate on a daily 
basis to ensure all things run smoothly. If you need 
to speak with me and it can wait until I return (after 
excursion), please phone Heidi in the office to 
organise a time to meet with me. 

The remaining students at school will also be 
heading off on their excursion to Kings Point Water 
Park, where they too, will be having a wonderful 
time. We like to provide as many opportunities to 
students, and in order for this to happen, a lot of 
work goes on in the back ground, so I would like to 
acknowledge all the staff's efforts in making these 
events happen. 

The swim program will commence in Week 6 and 
Week 7. All students should be encouraged to 
participate. Learning about water safety does save 
lives! With so much access to water ways in our 
community, it is a must that people of all ages learn 
about 'staying safe' and 'what you need to do, if you 
get into trouble'. We are all looking forward to 
another successful swim program. Parents/carers, 
please remember to pack a drink bottle and extra 
healthy snacks, as students get hungry after their 
time in the pool. In addition to this, please make sure 
your child has packed all they need! 

Student Academic Report writing time is coming up, 
and teachers will be busy completing these. We aim 
to hand out reports early Week 10. 

As it gets warmer, please make sure your child has 
a school hat and a drink bottle. We are enforcing a 
'no hat, no play' initiative to make sure students are 
safe from the sun’s rays. Although we have beautiful 
shaded trees, students will still be required to wear 
a hat, otherwise they will need to remain under the 
'cola' to protect them. I thank those parents who 
have already purchased a hat for their child. 

Kindergarten transition program is also happening 
this term. This program is so important for any new 
children who will be enrolling at Mogo Public 
School. As part of our 'transition program', 
parents/carers will need to participate in these 
events to ensure that we get to know' each individual 
child, and plan for their 'start to big school'. Thank 
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you to Mrs Taylor for organising this, on top of her 
normal teaching load. Please phone the school, if 
you need more information. 

I have to go because we are having way too much 
fun here in Sydney. We can't wait to get back to tell 
you all about it! 

Be a learner, Be responsible, Be caring, Be safe and 
Be happy! 
 
Mrs Eade 
Principal 
 

MOVIE, PJ & GAMES DAY 
Tomorrow we are holding a PJ, Movie & Games 
Day. Students come to school in their pyjamas, 
bring something to share during our movie time and 
have a fun games afternoon. 
 

KINGS POINT WATER PARK 
Students not on the main school excursion are being 
treated to a fun day at Kings Point Water Park on 
Thursday, 7 November. Students will have use of 
playground equipment, waterslide and paddle pools, 
games room, 7D Cinema (virtual rollercoaster ride). 
Cost is $30 and must be returned tomorrow.  
Students can wear mufti clothes, bring their 
swimmers, towel, morning tea, water, hat and sun 
screen. Lunch is included in the cost. 
 

COLOUR EXPLOSION 
Our Colour Explosion Fundraiser due to be run last 
Friday had to be postponed due to only one student 
returning their sponsorship form and money. Well 
done Amiirah.  
The new date is Friday, 22 November, 1.30pm-
2.45pm. Sponsorship and money must be back by 
the Wednesday 20 November as it has to be 
banked and prizes ordered. This fundraiser is to help 
offset costs later in the year for the Big Day Out, Yr 
6 Farewell, disco etc. so please support Mogo Public 
School and return your forms and money. Thank 
you. 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
An Expression of Interest (EOI) form is available 
from the office. If you have a child or know of a 
child, starting Kinder in 2020 please complete the 
EOI and return it to the office ASAP so we can start 
to prepare for the new students. 
To start school a child must have turned 5 years of 
age before 31 July 2020.  

KINDER ORIENTATION 
Parents and carers of students starting Kinder in 
2020 are warmly invited to our open classroom on 
Wednesday, 13 November at 4pm. Come along and 
have a look around and find out what Mogo Public 
School can offer you and your child. 
Kinder Orientation, for students, will take place 18-
22 November, 10.00-11.30am. Please bring a 
school bag with drink, hat and piece of fruit for fruit 
break.  
 

PENPALS 
Over the last two weeks, students in Umbarra class 
have been busy writing letters to their penpals at 
Berkeley Vale Public School, north of Sydney. We 
have sent them off in the post this week and look 
forward to their responses soon! 
 

 
 

FRUIT BREAK 
Just a reminder fruit break is at 10.30am daily. 
Please bring a piece of fruit cut up and school hat is 
to be worn. 
 

  BREAKFAST CLUB   
Breakfast Club is open every Thursday and Friday 
morning. 
 

CANTEEN 
The canteen is open this Wednesday with the 
following available for recess and lunch 
Fruit cup $1.00 
Garlic Bread (2pc) .50c 
Fruit soft serve $1.00 or .50c cup 
Quelch fruit ice block .50c 
Fruit popper $1.20 
Choc/Straw milk $1.80 
Water $1.00 
Please get your orders in by 9.30am. 
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